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Have agreed to an Intermunicipal Agreement 

in regard to winter snow plowing.  

Public Works Department Foreman, William Snow, and his crew were out plowing and 

salting, trying to keep the roads cleared as massive amounts of snow continued to 

accumulate. 

The two Boroughs have entered into an 

Intermunicipal Agreement allowing Albion 

Borough’s Public Works Department to plow 

and salt Cranesville Borough’s roadways. For 

this service Cranesville Borough will be billed 

on a monthly basis. Both Borough’s are eager 

to continue working together. 

 

For more information go to  

www.albionborough.org 

Albion Borough’s Public Works Department 

knew a storm was coming, they were 

prepared to come out in the early hours to   

bomb cyclone of 2022. A bomb cyclone is a 

storm with central pressure that plummets 24 

millibars in 24 hours.  

Snow. Albion Borough is also plowing and 

salting Cranesville Borough roadways. Many 

residents have expressed thanks at the efforts 

being made by the Public Works Department. 

The National Weather Service announced 

snow had fell at a rate of 1 to 2 inches per 

hour. Meteorologist Joe Lundberg predicted 

this could be the first the first winter storm 

of 2022 did not come into the area quietly. 

Erie County has received 40.2 inches of snow 

accumulation for 2022. Prior to the storms, 

this area has enjoyed a very mild winter with 

very little snow accumulation.  

As more snow is predicted to hit our area, the 

Public Works Department asks residents to be 

patient as they continue to clean snow off the 

roadways and to please keep their vehicles off 

the roadways from 2:30am to 6am.  

begin plowing and salting the 

roadways. When the snow 

began to fall, it fell hard and fast 

making it difficult for the plows 

to keep up. “My crew worked 

hard to keep the streets cleared 

and salted. Our priority was 

keeping the roadways as clear as 

possible.” stated Foreman  

 

 

 “40.2 inches of snow 

accumulation have 

been recorded for 

2022” 

on 
A Monthly Insight into the Current Events in Albion Borough 


